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We have had a great start to the second half of the Autumn Term. As the weather gets colder please
make sure your child comes to school with their coat each day so that they can stay warm at
breaktimes when they are outside. 

Last year we adatped our morning routine to try to reduce congestion on the paths outside of school
by opening the Key Stage 1 gate around 8.20am each morning. This helps but is not a solution for
children waiting to enter through the Key Stage 2 gate. Unfortunately we cannot allow any children on
site unaccompanied near the Key Stage 2 gate in the morning as this is a car park and there is no
member of staff on duty. If you are waiting in this area please make sure that your children are
accompanied by a parent or carer who can be responsible for them until the gate is opened. No
children should be unaccompanied on site before 8.35am. Thank you!

Graham Almond - Headteacher

Reading challenge
Mr Boddington set the whole school a Half Term Reading Challenge. Those children who completed
the challenge are proudly showing off the books they have been awarded. 

Book Fair
Next week we have the Book Fair in school and
open after school on Monday, Tuesday and
Thursday . This is a great opportunity to pick up
some bargains. Each book sold will give you a
raffle ticket that we will draw for a £5 voucher to
spend at the Book Fair.  More information from
Mr Boddington will be posted on Class Dojo. 

Recommended reads
We have a new display in our library, sign
posting children to books that are similar to the
ones that they are reading in the class reading
lessons. 
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Lest we Forget

zones of regulation parents’ workshop

CHILDREN IN NEED

Last Friday we held our special
Remembrance service on the Key Stage 2
playground. All of the school came together
to pay their respects to all those who have
fallen in their roles protecting our country
and the freedoms we have today. Some of
our children read a poem based around the
Blitz and each class proudly displayed the
wreath they had all contributed to. As always
the children demonstrated impeccable
respect for our period of silence. 

Thank you for your support of Children in Need
today. The children enjoyed coming to school in
their non uniform and Pudsey bear ears!

new website
Our new school website is now live. please do take a look. If there
is any information that you cannot see or feel it would be useful
to add please do let the School Office know. We appreciate your
feedback. 

We use Zones of Regulation as a key part of our Behaviour and Relationships policy. This
involves empowering children to consider how they are feeling emotionally which leads to
an increased ability to manage a range of emotions. Mrs Mace is running a parent
workshop where you can find out more about the approach on Thursday 30th November
at 9.00am for any interested parents and carers. Please come to the School Office. 



Our Makaton signs of the week




